


months from the date of the EPA’s approval of the schedule). The schedule must be approved by
the EPA before construction or modifications can begin.

The Town received the Order on October 3, 2014, and the plan and schedule were due to EPA by
November 3, 2014. The Town submitted a letter requesting an extension on January 20, 2015.

Please be advised that the Town is required to comply with all provisions of the Order. Penalties for
failing to comply are set forth in the Order. Please contact Olive Hofstader at (800) 227-8917, extension
6467, or (303) 312-6467 or via email at hofstader.olive@epa.gov if you have any questions concerning
this Addendum. If you have legal questions and are represented by an attorney, please ask your attorney
to contact Mia Bearley at the above 800 number, extension 6554, or at (303) 312-6554 or via email at
bearley.mia@epa.gov.

CC:

Mr. John Eddy, operator
WY DEQ/DOH (via email)
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James H. Eppers, Supervisory Attorney

Legal Enforcement Program

Office of Enforcement, compliance
And Environgental Justice
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ArtupoPalomares; Birector

W,artet Technical Enforcement Program
Qftfice of Enforcement, Compliance
and Environmental Justice

Ms. Tina Artemis, EPA Regional Hearing Clerk
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